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Some people who received this message don't often get email from wkelley@straussborrelli.com. Learn why this is
important

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
Good Afternoon,

Please find a formal letter requesting the production of public records attached. Please
contact our office with any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Wade

 
The information contained in this message is confidential and intended only for the use of the named recipient(s) and may contain information that,
among other protections, is the subject of attorney-client privilege, attorney work product or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of
this electronic message is not the named recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this
communication is strictly prohibited and no privilege is waived. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by
replying to this message and then deleting this message from your computer.
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Wade Kelley 
wkelley@straussborrelli.com 
 
October 10, 2024 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Vermont Office of the Attorney General 
Attn: Public Records Act Request 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
ago.publicrecordsrequests@vermont.gov 
 
Re:  Vermont Public Records Act Request | Do Not Call Complaints 
 
Dear Office of the Attorney General: 


I write to request records of consumer complaints regarding violations of the Do Not Call Registry, 
including text message spam and complaints regarding junk faxes. Relevant complaints are limited to 
those received from July 1, 2024, to September 30, 2024. 


If possible, please produce the records electronically, via email to wkelley@straussborrelli.com, on a CD, 
or on a Flash Drive. We are willing to pay all reasonable costs associated with the production of records; 
please contact me if the fee to produce the records will exceed $50.00. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at (872) 263-1100 or wkelley@straussborrelli.com.  
  


          Very Truly Yours, 
 


         STRAUSS BORRELLI PLLC  
 
 


 
  Wade Kelley 


   Legal Assistant   
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